
     

 

DISCLAIMER 

The Basset Griffon Vendéen Club makes every effort to ensure accuracy of information on this website. Endorsement or 
recommendation of breeders dogs, services and/or products is neither given nor implied.  

Under no circumstances will the Club be liable for any incidental or consequential damages, lost profits, or any indirect 
damages, even if the BGV Club has been informed of the possibility thereof.  

In addition, the Basset Griffon Vendéen Club, its members and those associated with the production of this website will 
not be held responsible for any expense, loss or grievance incurred by its use.  

No material other than extracts for personal and educational use may be reproduced without written permission from the 
Basset Griffon Vendéen Club. For permission to reproduce or distribute information for any other use, please contact the 
Club Secretary.  

If your name, address, telephone number, e-mail address, photograph, a photograph that you have taken or any other 
personal details appear on this website and you wish them to be removed, please contact the Club Secretary.  

This website aims to be informative, clear and simple to use. If you find any errors, have difficulty with navigation or have 
any comments, please contact the BGV Club Secretary on monkhams@aol.com.  


